
BMP workshop at LTCC
A best management practices workshop for contractors will be
April 16 from 8am-4:30pm at Lake Tahoe Community College in
South Lake Tahoe.

Learn  how  to  install  BMPs  for  single  family  residences.
Licensed  contractors  who  pass  the  course  will  have  their
businesses  listed  in  the  2010  BMP  Installation  Service
Providers List, distributed by the BMP Retrofit partners to
homeowners.

For registration information, contact the University of Nevada
Cooperative Extension at (775) 832.4150 or visit www.trpa.org.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/04/bmp-workshop-at-ltcc/

